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Mr. President,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina for their exhaustive national report and active participation in the second cycle of the UPR. 

Poland welcomes Bosnia and Herzegovina’s efforts to implement the recommendations accepted during the first cycle of UPR in 2010. However, Poland is concerned about the human rights situation of persons belonging to national minorities, especially Roma community.
Therefore Poland would like to present the following recommendations to the Government of Bosnia and Herzegovina:

· to establish programmes for combatting prejudice against ethnic minorities;

· to provide necessary resources to address extreme poverty and marginalization faced by Roma.

In addition, Poland would like to recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina provide budgetary and legal support to the Ombudsman for Human Rights in order to ensure its effectiveness and institutional independence. 
Thank you for your attention.

